- July 2,2012
'l".fl,‘lfHonorable N\aYOr' Coleman and C:‘ry of S‘r Paul Councnl Members

o f;f_I encourage you to welcome the Volunfeers of Amerlca s Ressden‘rlal Re—En’rry Center ’ro ST
Paul. Asan individual who has’ worked for many years in communl’ry corrections at- Reentry .

B ; .f,Servuces (now part of R.S. I Eden) and currem‘ly as a Crime Prevention CoordmaTor fora DIS'l'l"IC'l' [

. Council in St. Paul T am-aware of communn‘y concerns regardmg ex-offenders. T am also aware o
" of the benefits to the community when programs such as the Volunteers of America work

Toward lm‘egra’rmg ex-offenders back into the communn‘y Wl'l'l‘\ S‘l’l"IC‘l‘ supervusuon offerxng Them i

a var|e’ry of prac’rlcal services to change Thelr lives.

:jI l|ve in Rosewlle am the founder and long-time board. member of the Lake McCarrons o

R Nelghborhood Association, The current Volunteers of American Resndenﬂal Re-Entry fClCllll‘Y is - |

Cinmy nelghborhood and in.our. Association's geographlcal service area. I have followed and

:.__'.;observed VOA's program in action first hand as a neighbor and member of the VOA s communn“y 1 &

- relations board for many years. I continue tobe lmpressed with VOA's vision to uplift the lives H
of re—en’rry center residents and. posmvely integrate them into the community. It has been =
-: ,ewdem‘ to.my rieighborhood that VOA staff routinely collaboraTes with a variety of agencies -

o and individuals within the grea’rer Roseville/St Paul communities. These VOA outreach prac’rlces ;_"_,

" “are both for the purpose of educa‘rmg others about the VOA re- em‘ry program and To develop

! .jcommum’ry opporlunmes for program par’rncupam‘s

By 'DlaneM Hllden '

-~ In my eshma’rlon havmg a VOA Re En‘rry faaln‘y in St. Paul is an oppor’rum’ry for ’rhe Cn‘y

o brmgmg hot only an infusion: of jobs and ‘but a renovation to the Proposed Jackson Street
~ site. I.am aware of the poss:ble doubt of nneighbor's having a residential re- -entry facility move
7+ info ‘rhelr nelghborhood The experience of the Lake McCarrons community over many years has

~ been no‘rhmg but positive. I believe that the proposed VOA Re-Entry fac1ln‘y on-Jackson site
will continue to be a good neighbor run by caring and skillful staff for ‘rhe benefl’r of hlghly
motivated ex-offenders.
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